
CEPP Meeting Minutes 

10.28.2020 

Zoom Conference 4-5 pm. 

 

Attendees: Sophia Paulino Adames, Peter von Allmen, Andrew Bozio, Sean Heaney, Jina Mao, 
Feryaz Ocakli, Mahesh Shankar, Leigh Wilton. 
 
Scribe: Jina Mao 

The meeting began at 4:02. 

1) The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 
 

2) Discuss the next steps for the Spring 2021 class attendance policy. 
 

Chair of CEPP will write a report about the suspension of the “attendance policy change” and 
ask faculty to be more mindful of absences related to COVID-19 and other hardship 
situations. 

  
3) Discuss Spring 2021 Student Ratings and Feedback.  
 
The committee discussed the possibility of mandating college wide questions on 
departmental long forms, partly to address issues of bias in the classroom. Pros and cons of 
each option were discussed. No conclusion was reached and CEPP will continue this 
discussion in the next meeting.  

 
The meeting ended at 5:01. 
 
 

 

 


